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Background
Light Rail Transit

Central Corridor

• Current location of lab approximately 
30-feet from nearest LRT tracks

• Equipment extremely sensitive to 
EMI

• Plan is to relocate lab to back of 
building
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• Re-location will decrease exposure 
to EMI by a factor of four
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Amundson Hall
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Location of Amundson Hall
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Relocation of Leighton Lab

5

Recommendation
Light Rail Transit

Central Corridor

• Authorize Regional Administrator to 
negotiate and execute a Subordinate 
Funding Agreement (SFA) #18 in an 
amount not to exceed $435,000 
under existing Master Funding 
Agreement to reimburse University 
of Minnesota for relocation of
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of Minnesota for relocation of 
Leighton Lab in Amundson Hall 
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More Information

Check out our website:

Light Rail Transit
Central Corridor

• www.centralcorridor.org

Contact the Central Corridor Project Office:

• 540 Fairview Avenue North
St. Paul,MN 55104

• Construction Hotline: 651-602-1404
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Construction Hotline: 651 602 1404

• Comment Line: 651-602-1645 

• Email: centralcorridor@metc.state.mn.us


